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Use of CWCT logo 
by subscribing Members 
 
 
We are happy for subscribing members of CWCT to use our logo.  It may be 
used on company stationery, brochures and web sites, email signatures and 
social media articles.  The colour scheme and aspect ratio of the logo must be 
retained, and it may not be positioned in such a way that it implies validation 
of product or services.  The logo can be accompanied by the words ‘Member 
of’.  Reference to ‘Approved by’ or ‘Accredited by’ (or similar) must not be 
used.   
 
The logo is available from us in both EPS and GIF formats – it must not be cut 
and pasted from our web site.  When used in company brochures, literature 
etc, we ask that we have a sight of how it is to be used before going to press 
so that you may have official approval. 
 
However, companies who are no longer in membership must remove our logo 
from all their published material. 
 
We rely on Members to help police this for us.  If you come across any use of 
the logo that you think is inappropriate, please let us know via email to 
cwct@cwct.co.uk.   
 
 

Reference to CWCT for systems tested in accordance with the 
CWCT Standard for systemised building envelopes or CWCT 
Technical Notes 
 
Curtain walling and cladding systems can be tested in accordance with the 
CWCT Standard for systemised building envelopes, and the Standard test 
methods for building envelopes, 2005.  Testing may also be carried out in 
accordance with methods set out in Technical Notes such as TN67 and TN76. 
 
When testing in accordance with the CWCT Standard or Technical Notes, a 
specific test sample is used.  Calculations and further testing may be required 
to demonstrate suitability for a specific project.   
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CWCT does not approve, accredit, or endorse cladding systems, and such 
wording should not be used in product literature.   
 
CWCT does not carry out any testing, and therefore any reference to ‘tested 
by CWCT’ (or similar) should not be used.   
 
Where CWCT have witnessed a test and issued a test certificate, the system 
may be referred to as ‘CWCT certified’.  This does not constitute any 
endorsement of the system, nor does it infer that the system is suitable for a 
specific application.   
 
Where CWCT have witnessed a test and issued a test certificate, the 
certificate should be made available in its entirety, together with the 
accompanying report from the test house. 
 
Where systems have been tested without any CWCT involvement, they 
should not be referred to as ‘CWCT certified’ or similar.   
 
Where systems have been tested in accordance with the CWCT Standard, 
they may be referred to as being compliant with the CWCT Standard, and 
similarly for tests set out in CWCT Technical Notes.  This does not infer that 
the system is suitable for a specific application.   
 
Non-members of CWCT should not use the CWCT logo in relation to system 
testing.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


